
 

 
Dear Cherished Friend of Hibiscus, 
 

Since 1989, Hibiscus Children's Center has stood unwavering in its commitment to be a sanctuary of 
hope, a guiding light towards healing, and a nurturing force for children who have faced the harshest 

of trials – abuse, neglect, and abandonment. We believe in a brighter tomorrow, a place where these 

resilient young souls can find courage, love, safety, and trust. 
 

As a devoted supporter and a beacon of hope for these children, we extend to you a heartfelt invitation 

to embark on an extraordinary journey with us. Join us on the Monday, March 10, 2025, for the 32nd 

Annual Jo Covelli Luncheon at Sailfish Point Country Club, this year theme – "Marti Gras"  
 

We extend our deepest gratitude to our incredible Grand Benefactor, Jo Covelli, whose unyielding 

dedication has been a steadfast source of strength for the children we serve. 
 

Our Co-Chairs, Polly DeLater and Terri Pettengill, along with their dedicated committee have 
orchestrated a day filled with joy and wonder, designed to make your heart sing. So, dust off your 

favorite Mardi Gras hat, a symbol of honor for the children we support, and prepare for a delightful 

luncheon, a captivating silent auction (with beautiful artwork donated by local artists and the children 
themselves), fantastic raffle baskets, and a small marketplace buzzing with exciting vendors. 
 

This year we're thrilled to bring back our Fashion Show. You’ll be dazzled with prestigious fashions 

from Palm Beach boutiques while enjoying a gourmet lunch and dessert!  
 

Your support is the magic that helps children 
 

You, dear friend, are an integral part of the heartwarming success of our Jo Covelli Luncheon each 

year. In 2025, more than ever, we need your help. We offer a variety of sponsorship opportunities, and 

we're ready to tailor your support to suit your needs perfectly. For more details, please reach out to 

Lori Swift, our Director of Outreach and Events, at LSwift@HCC4kids.org or 772-634-1312. 
 

From our hearts, we thank you. We eagerly anticipate your presence on Monday, March 10th, as we 
come together to create a brighter future for these remarkable children. 
 

  

Please return this portion in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

(Your name and how it should appear in recognition materials)  
 

KING REX $10,000 - 8 tickets included     Payment and Credit Card Information: 

QUEEN’S COURT $  5,000 - 6 tickets included  Payment enclosed 

KREWE $  2,500 - 4 tickets included  Please charge my credit card  

CAPTAIN OF KNIGHTS   $  1,500 - 2 tickets included.   I cannot attend, please accept my donation of: 

          $_______________ 

ADDITIONAL SPONSORSHIP LEVELS     Yes, I would like to help with the 5% processing fee  

Tickets Not Included    Visa  MasterCard   American Exp.  Discover 

MAIDENS  $ 1,000     Credit Card #________________________________ 

BACCHUS $    500      Exp. Date ________________ Security Code ______ 

MUSES          $    250     Name on Card _______________________________ 

CARROLLTON         $    125     Address ____________________________________ 

Phone ________________Email____________________ 
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